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Comments: I am a few months shy of 63 and have been riding trails in Boulder County and elsewhere for over 30

years.  I support the Class I proposals for e-bike uses.  I am fortunate to still be able to climb and navigate

technical trails, however it's true that the climbs get a little harder every year.  I have tried an ebike on a trail in

Jefferson County, and was able to set the pedal assist only enough such that by the top of the climb I was tired

and sweating. Ebikes are quiet and I think pedal assist bikes can be ridden politely (not zooming quickly up trails

passing non-ebike riders). I urge the Forest Service to allow class I ebikes on all of the mtb trails.  Thank you.


